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In 2025, the BBC will commemorate its
20th anniversary. 

        (Organizing Committee and Agenda)
BBC Board of Governors 

       Presidency, selection panel
BAW 2025
Call for Contributions 2025
EDBH-BBC 
Updates from our members 

Present at the ZOOM meeting on
September 23 from 4:30 p.m. to
6:00 p.m. were Laurence Ris, Roland
Pochet, Jean Schoenen, Lia Le Roy,
Charles van der Straten-Waillet, Dirk
Van Roost, Ann van der Jeugd, Rufin
Vogels, Latifah Irakiza, Marguerite
Mormal, and Gianni Franco. The
minutes are available for review
(here).

Among the agenda items, the
renewal of the Executive Committee
and its presidency was deliberated.
Our president, Prof. Laurence Ris,
will conclude her four-year term and
has opted not to seek re-election.
The committee of esteemed
individuals designated to seek a new
president comprises Jean
Schoenen, Laurence Ris, Charles van
der Straten Waillet, and Dirk Van
Roost. 
. 
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For this anniversary, a committee led by Prof. Jean Schoenen (coordinator),
along with Ann van der Jeugd, Marguerite Mormal, Charles van der Straten
Waillet, Lia Le Roy, and Roland Pochet, is formulating the program. 
A follow-up meeting has been scheduled for October 22.

Board of Executive
Committee

https://fr.braincouncil.be/_files/ugd/b2271d_9b4777b126ea4bea9c888bf16fc0c428.pdf
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Brain Awareness Week
2025 will take place from
March 10 to March 16.
This year, Ann van der Jeugd has
committed to disseminating the call for
participation in BAW 2025 among our
members. As in previous years, the BBC
supports the organization of BAW
events in Belgium through a maximum
subsidy of €1,000. To qualify for this
funding:

Supporting documents and invoices
must be submitted. 
The BBC logo, accompanied by the
20th anniversary designation, must
be prominently displayed on all
publications, posters,
announcements, as well as on the
website and social media posts.

Call for Contributions 2025
On the occasion of our 20th
anniversary, where financial support
is essential for a memorable event,
our treasurer, Charles van der
Straten, is initiating an appeal for
membership fees and donations.
Additionally, by remitting your
membership fee, each member
demonstrates their commitment to
the mission and values of the BBC.

Continuing its mission to establish a Belgian Brain Plan and its requisite inclusion in a
register of brain disorders, the BBC has commenced the formation of an AISBL, the
European Brain Data Hub. This strategic decision was made based on the following
considerations:

3

EBDH - BBC
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Safeguarding patients' rights: A
benevolent data governance
framework guarantees the protection
of personal information while
optimizing its utilization for research
purposes.
Support for collaborative research
initiatives: The establishment of an
AISBL enhances the ability to submit
joint projects for European funding,
thereby improving the likelihood of
success.
Accelerating discovery:
Interdisciplinary collaboration can
expedite innovation in the diagnosis,
treatment, and prevention of
neurological disorders.
The establishment of a visibility
platform: An association uniting
multiple countries enhances the
prominence of issues pertaining to
brain disorders within the European
context.
Collaborative efforts can more
effectively amplify the voices of
patients and researchers, thereby
mobilizing resources and funding.
By choosing an altruistic AISBL,
boards can establish themselves as
leaders in the ethical governance of
health data.

Knowledge exchange with brain trusts
from other Member States
A unified strategy that enhances
initiatives for research and patient
support at the European level.
An initiative designed to facilitate data
sharing in compliance with EU
regulatory requirements, thereby
ensuring the ethical utilization of data.
Access to diverse databases: By
collaborating, researchers and
clinicians can obtain a broader and
more varied array of data, which is
essential for enhancing the
understanding of neurological
disorders.
Compliance with the Data Governance
Act: This initiative aims to facilitate
structured data sharing in accordance
with EU regulatory requirements,
thereby ensuring the ethical utilization
of data.
Establishing a data ecosystem: A
philanthropic organization facilitates
the development of a strong
infrastructure for the ethical and
transparent collection, analysis, and
sharing of data.

European
Brain Data
Hub
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Updates from our members
We were present.

Health and Wellness Fair. Nivelles

Saturday, August 31, 2024

Marie-Anne Dage (AMD) Chirec team in Braine-l'Alleud Dr. Cathy De Cock, Belgian French-
speaking League Against Epilepsy       

Healthy Aging for Europe's Future, organized by Friends of Europe

Tuesday, October 1, 2024

Roland with the GSK team (Holly Levitt on the left and Gisela Payeras Bailly on the right)

Health Summit organized by The Parliament Magazine in Brussels

Carla Barroso-Lilly, Elliot Tricot O’Farrell, RP, Kare Geil, representative of Denmark
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Wednesday, October 9th
Marie-Anne Dage, secretary of the DMLA association, coordinated a complimentary
Optical Coherence Tomography (OCT) test in collaboration with CHIREC Delta and
the De Ceuninck firm. This test facilitates a swift and non-invasive ophthalmological
examination aimed at thoroughly assessing the condition of the retinal layers.

Tom De Roos, Product Manager at De Ceunynck

Upcoming events for our members
October 26 and 27
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https://www.belsleep.org/media/R8A8Z7
C0L3/docs/2024autumnmeetingflyer.pdf

November 8

Programme:

November 23
The Huntington League is hosting a Mat’Info session at the Institute of Genetic
Pathology-Gosselies, focusing on current clinical trials and the Enrol-HD registry.

November 30 at East Limburg Hospital (Synaps Park 1, 3600 Genk)

The Belgian Clinical Neurophysiological Society (BCNS) is organizing a
symposium titled "Deep Dive into Intraoperative NeuroMonitoring (IONM)."

Registration and Program: 

December 2 at the Academy Palace

www.bcns.be

 cf Program
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https://www.belsleep.org/media/R8A8Z7C0L3/docs/2024autumnmeetingflyer.pdf
http://www.bcns.be/
https://052ed37d-b351-47d9-a61c-1368b04db174.filesusr.com/ugd/b2271d_8dbce18b851d4375b47534a89cfd4feb.pdf
https://052ed37d-b351-47d9-a61c-1368b04db174.filesusr.com/ugd/b2271d_8dbce18b851d4375b47534a89cfd4feb.pdf
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December 7, 2024 
Belgian Stroke Council 
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Composition of the Executive Committee for the term 
2024-2028

President: Professor Laurence RIS  
Director: Professor Roland Pochet  

Vice-Presidents: Dr. Gianni Franco, Mrs. Lia Le Roy  
Treasurer: Baron Charles van der Straten-Waillet  

Secretary: Professor Jean Schoenen  
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BBC ACCOUNT: BE87 7512 0194 0094

The BBC maintains a presence on the
following social media platforms:

 14 March 2025

Organizes its spring concert at BOZAR.
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https://www.linkedin.com/company/73779929/admin/feed/posts/
https://www.youtube.com/@BelgianBrainCouncil
https://x.com/BelBrainCouncil
https://www.instagram.com/belgianbraincouncil/
https://www.facebook.com/BelgianBrainCouncil/

